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November 7, 2022 

 

City of Greater Sudbury 

CAO, Ed Archer 

200 Brady Street 

Sudbury, Ontario  P3A 5P3 

SENT VIA EMAIL: Ed.Archer@greatersudbury.ca 

 

 

Dear Mr. Archer, 

 

Re: Representative on FONOM Board of Directors 

 

The Constitution of the Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities (FONOM), of 

which the City of Sudbury is a member, allows for a representative from the City to sit on 

the Board of Directors of FONOM. Councillor Al Sizer currently represents you. As the 

current board appointments soon expire, we seek a resolution from your Council to fill 

the following Board term. 
 

Please advise me of the name of your appointee to represent the City on the FONOM Board 

of Directors. Please send your resolution to me by email at fonom.info@gmail.com or by 

mail to 615 Hardy Street North Bay, Ontario P1B 8S2 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me by 

telephone or email. Thank you for your assistance and your City’s continuing support of 

FONOM. 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Executive Director 
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